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March 3, 2021

Chloe Moretz

FODS

98 Inverness Dr. E
#350

Englewood, CO 80112

Re: FODS Environmental Trackout Solution
Dear Ms. Moretz

The Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) finds that contractors may use the FODS
construction entrance mats as a temporary erosion control mechanism. These mats must adhere to
the guidelines of BMP C105: Stabilized Construction Entrance, found in Volume II of the
Stormwater Management Manual for Western Washington or BMP C105E as found in Chapter 7 of
the Stormwater Management Manual for Eastern Washington. The design requirements should
adhere to the minimum length and width requirements of BMP C105. Follow manufacturer
guidelines for installation.

Contractors may use FODS construction entrance mats at project sites without seeking additional
Ecology approval. However, Ecology cannot endorse this product or its manufacturer.

For more information contact please contact me at (360) 870-0983 or at
douglas.howie@ecy.wa.gov .

Sincerely

%/ s
Douglas C. Howie, P.E.

Senior Stormwater Engineer
Water Quality Program

Cc:  Carla Milesi, TAPE Technical Iead



